
 
 
 
 

May 2, 2019 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Commission Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
RE: Charter Fiberlink NY-CCO, LLC 
 Revision for New York PSC No. 3 - Telephone 
 
Dear Hon. Burgess: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find the above referenced tariff filing submitted on behalf of Charter Fiberlink 
NY-CCO, LLC (“Company”). This filing revises and renames the Private Line Services description as High 
Capacity Transmission Services and changes the Local Interconnection Service rate to Individual Contract 
Basis (ICB) pricing. No customer notice is required as the Company does not currently have any 
customers subscribed to the services. The Company respectfully requests an effective date of June 1, 
2019 for this filing. 
 
The following tariff pages are included:  
 

Leaf 2, 22nd Revision Updates Check Sheet 
Leaf 4, 5th Revision Updates Table of Contents 
Leaf 59.1- 59.3, 2nd Revision Revises Private Line Service 
Leaf 121, 1st Revision Changes Local Interconnection Line Rate to ICB Pricing 

 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 
via email to croesel@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Carey Roesel 
 
Carey Roesel 
Consultant 
 
cc: F. App – Charter (via Email) 
tms: NYl1901 
Enclosures 
CR/sp 
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